This <u>VeteranLife.com</u> poll was conducted from June 26-29, 2022. We registered 1,001 respondents with a margin of error of ±3.1 points at a 95% confidence level.

The poll was conducted through our extensive newsletter list and responses were funneled through a survey form into a spreadsheet for full analysis. Our military community newsletter is composed of over 250,000 active duty service members, Veterans, and their families, the majority of whom connected with us through AHRN.com, a real estate and housing assistance site for the military that VeteranLife's parent company runs in partnership with the Department of Defense. Out of over 250,000 members of our military community newsletter list, we received a representative sample of 1,001 responses.

The respondents were self-identified Veterans, though qualifying questions were asked, including branch of service, era of service, and combat experience. All data points were taken directly from the poll and no extrapolation from other data was used.